

May 3, 2023

Christine Imielski, Congregational Administrator Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva P.O. Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Christine,

We at Fox Valley Hands of Hope gratefully acknowledge your gift of \$1384.43 from the Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva, deposited on May 1, 2023.

**Your gift** helps us offer hope to many who have lost loved ones. Our grief supports include virtual or in-person one-on-one counseling, death-loss support groups, outdoor family programming, art-based programs, and more. We are able to provide these critical, no-cost services because of **supporters like you**.

We also want you to know that we are available for presentations about our agency and services, as well as introductory sessions on the characteristics of grief and the coping skills associated with death loss. We would welcome the opportunity to visit the Unitarian Universalist Society at some future date.

We are very thankful for the way your "Beyond Our Walls" special collection supports critical social services like ours. **Thank you again** for your generous gift.

Gratefully yours,

Jonathan Shively

**Executive Director** 

That you support!

At Fox Valley Hands of Hope you are not alone in your grief. If you or your loved one(s) would like to learn more about how we can be a support to you, please e-mail <a href="mailto:griefsupport@fvhh.net">griefsupport@fvhh.net</a>

For your IRS records: No goods or gifts were provided in exchange for this donation. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Kindly save this letter for your records. **FVHH's EIN number is 36-3111451**.

200 Whitfield Drive Geneva, IL 60134 P. 630.232.2233 www.fvhh.net